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FASET held its welcome back meeting at 10am to 11:45am on Wednesday, Aug.31, 2022.

The meeting was held in a hybrid format, with about 160 attendees joining the meeting online

and in-person. 

In the meeting, FASET Dean, Ranjan Bhattacharya, presented on the FASET enrolments,

FASET new members and retirements, FASET students' and employees' achievements during

the past fiscal year. He also presented the plans and projects for the coming years.

The meeting had invited Alvin Shum and Cristrian Durca to introduce the ITS Update; Ben

Rogers and Namrata Barai to introduce the AR update; Doug Hammond to introduce the

Service Hub update. As the Faculty member representatives, Prof. Maura Lecce and Prof.

Mahipal Jadeja presented on the indigenization of curriculum.

Video can be checked here: FASET Welcome Back Meeting-20220831_100435-Meeting

Recording.mp4
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